

MEXICAN MISSIONS INC





NEWSLETTER, AUGUST 2018

FAMILY CAMP, BURGOS: Held the last week of July ending the 27th, it was a time of fellowship among the churches of the ICEM group, uplifting the name of our Lord for all HE has done; singing praises unto our God. Many people found Christ as their personal Savior this past year as the ministers and evangelist

visited and ministered to the people.

















Mission Church, El Mezquite, Coah: Jose Atalo, Evangelist, is starting a fellowship in El Mezquite under a tarp. He has the heart to minister to the unsaved. A few can grow into many. Please pray that this little mission and the surrounding areas continue to grow for the Lord. We have committed to support Bro. Jose for one year to help him establish 5 missions.

Mom and I and the Directors of Mexican Missions Inc appreciate all the prayers and financial support you sow into this ministry. The Lord sees your heart and ours. We pray for the Lord to continually direct our paths in the work He would have us do. To bless you as He blesses us through you. Our goal is having a great Harvest for the Kingdom of God.

Working together in ministry,
Phyllis Stone Martin and Lorene Stone